
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
Reminder: Notices Required For the End of COBRA  

Premium Assistance  

The American Rescue Plan Act of 2021 (“ARPA”) made COBRA premium assistance available to certain assistance 

eligible individuals during the period from April 1, 2021 to September 30, 2021.  ARPA also included new notice 

obligations that were imposed on employers and plan administrators, including a notice of expiration that must be 

provided no sooner than 45 days and no later than 15 days before the expiration of the COBRA premium assistance 

period under ARPA. 

A summary of the law and regulatory guidance is contained in our prior alerts (available here, here, and here).  

Assistance eligible individuals whose COBRA premium assistance is expiring on September 30, 2021 must be provided 

with a notice of expiration of premium assistance meeting specific requirements under ARPA between August 16, 2021 

and September 15, 2021.  The Department of Labor has published a model notice that employers and plan 

administrators may use for this purpose (link provided below). 

Model Notice of Expiration of Premium Assistance: MS Word | PDF.  

Also available in Spanish MS Word | PDF. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
This alert is for general informational purposes only and should not be construed as specific legal advice. If you would 

like more information about this alert, please contact one of the following attorneys or call your regular Patterson 

contact.  

 David M. Glaser 212.336.2624 dmglaser@pbwt.com 

 Bernard F. O’Hare 212.336.2613 bfohare@pbwt.com 

 Douglas L. Tang 212.336.2844 dtang@pbwt.com 

 Jessica S. Carter 212.336.2885 jcarter@pbwt.com 

 Precious E. Nwankwo 212.336.2236 pnwankwo@pbwt.com 

  
To subscribe to any of our publications, call us at 212.336.2813, email info@pbwt.com or sign up on our website,  

https://www.pbwt.com/subscribe/. 
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